16 June 2022

—
By emailto: [N

Dear [N

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 2023/20
Thank you for your Official Information Act (OIA) request, received 2 June 2023, which requested:
“Can you provide the percentage of Electorate Candidate Votes for the New Zealand First party in the

2020 elections. There is information for "Successful Registered Parties" on your website but NZ First
has been bundled in to "other" on the table provided.”

The information you have requested is publicly available. Election results including the percentage of
electorate candidate votes can be found at electionresults.govt.nz.

The percentage of electorate candidate votes for candidates for the New Zealand First party in the
2020 General Election can be found here Summary of Overall Results (electionresults.govt.nz).

In the interests of transparency, we release responses to Official Information Act requests every
three months. We will publish this response with your personal details redacted on
www.elections.nz.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to make a complaint to the Ombudsman if you are
not satisfied with the response to your request. Information about how to do this is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

#

Kristina Temel
Manager, Legal and Policy
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